
SPENARD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Meeting at 7pm, November 1, 2006, at the Spenard Recreation Center 
 
AGENDA & NEWSLETTER 
 

1. Minutes and Agenda Action  
2. Announcements 
 Community Leadership Institute Project – Looking for Leaders 
 Spenard Historic Registry - CDBG 
3. Assembly Report – Assembly members Dan Sullivan & Pamela Jennings 
4. Municipal Updates – Teri Albrecht and Sgt. Stanton 
5. Local Projects and Issues Discussions  

a. Willow Place pond – COE permit 
b. Spenard Road Project– sense of the council 
c. Proposed Snowmobile race site: International & Electron 
d. Spenard Rec.Center Skate Park 

6. Committee Reports 
7. Old and New Business 

a. Midtown Community Council status 
b. 35th & McRae Committee - update 

  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Alaska Motor Mushers Club, a non-profit organization, established in 1967, made 
up entirely of volunteers, is looking for a site to replace the Third & Ingra St. location 
they’ve used the last 3 years to hold their Sno Cross events, including the Fur Rondy 
race scheduled for February 24th. A 9.33 acre site owned by the MOA and managed by 
AWWU at the intersection of International Airport & Electron Rd (International East 
Track 4) is under consideration.  They are seeking SCC comment. 
 
CODE ENFORCEMENT 
There are many land use, zoning and enforcement issues that need resolution.  If you 
have a code enforcement question, or wish to report a problem.  Rich can be reached at 
343-8039 or by email at FernRA@ci.anchorage.ak.us . 
 
       
GET THE NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 
     If you receive the newsletter by mail, and you want to keep receiving it, contact the 
Community Councils Center (277-1977 or councils@ak.net) or you may sign up for 
email delivery.  Also, check out their new and improved website at 
www.communitycouncils.org. 
 
Jason Bergerson, Chair 
Spenard Community Council 
873 Cardigan Circle, Anchorage AK  99503 
561-6928; jcbergerson@gci.net 
 


